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PSYCHIATRIC MENTAL HEALTH NURSE PRACTITIONER (PMHNP) ADDED 
TO BRODSTONE HEALTHCARE TEAM 
 

Superior, NE – Brodstone Healthcare recently added Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Practitioner (PMHNP), 

Teresa Frahm, to their team. Frahm will provide mental health services which will include diagnosing 

psychiatric illnesses, educating patients and families, prescribing treatment plans including medications, 

leading psychotherapy sessions and coordinating services for patients across the lifespan. 

“I am excited to be back in my home community and look forward to providing care to those in need of mental 

health services.” said Frahm. 

Frahm graduated from Creighton University in 1993 with a Bachelor’s of Science in Nursing. In 2005, she 

graduated from UNMC with a Master’s in Nursing and became board certified as a Family Nurse Practitioner. 

During her years of nursing and family practice she witnessed the impact of mental illness on patients and 

their families. Her passion for mental health inspired her to further her education in the field and she received 

her post graduate certification in Psychiatric Mental Health in 2021. 

Treg Vyzourek, Brodstone Healthcare CEO added, “We are thrilled to have Teresa back in our rural health clinic 

providing services for our behavioral health patients. This will make a huge difference in the care that our 

patients receive here locally.” 

To schedule an appointment, call Brodstone Family Medical Center – Superior at 402-879-4781. 


